
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Greg Pickering, Chief of Police  

DATE:     October 14, 2024 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Tualatin Police Department Updates. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Chief Greg Pickering will present updates from the Tualatin Police Department, including K-9 program, Drone 
program, and Use of Force stats. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Police Department Updates PowerPoint presentation 
 


